From: Jennifer LaPorta

To: City Council

Subject: no smart water/utility meters!!!

Date: Tuesday, September 06, 2022 12:16:42 PM

Dear City of Sebastopol Council,

Save the analog PG&E meters!!! As your city
code requires!!!

Defend, uphold and renew the smart meter ban
to protect public health and safety!!!

Sincerely,
Jennifer LaPorta
Registered Environmental Health Specialist, ret.
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